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21 April 2023 

 

 

Monday 8 May Bank Holiday Update       

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The UK Government has designated an additional bank holiday for 2023 in honour of the 

coronation of King Charles III. The bank holiday will fall on Monday 8 May following the 

coronation on Saturday 6 May. 

Welsh Government has confirmed that schools are not expected to remain open on the bank 

holiday and that it should be treated as any normal bank holiday. In line with that, and with 

Cardiff Schools, the School will be closed on Monday 8 May as a bank holiday.  

Kind regards 

 
Miranda Knight 

School Administrative Manager  

For the School Management Team 
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